
We hope you enjoyed the show 
as much as we did.
After three intense days of 
good conversations, discussing 
new projects, meeting friends, 
customers and new people 
we can say this edition has 
surpassed our expectations. 
We will now work on the inquiries 
and come back to you as soon 
as possible.

WPR/Taka say thank you and we 
hope to meet you soon.

For any further information,
contact us on info@wpr.it.

Thank you for meeting us
at FIT SHOW 2017

www.wpr.it


